
Dear Prospective Parents and Carers,

I would like to invite you to attend our Open Evening onWednesday 4th October, between 5pm and 7.30pm.

During the evening there will be two formal presentations at 5pm and 6pm, when I will share my vision for our

future students and some of our current students will share their experiences. An equally important part of the

evening will be the opportunity to tour around the School with some students and see different subject areas and

facilities.

I know that choosing a secondary school is an important decision for every family, and I hope that our Open

Evening will help you with your choice. The evening is usually very busy and we will have our field open for

parking, however, if you live locally, you might find it easier to walk and ease the traffic within the area.

I look forward to meeting you all on 4th October.

Yours Sincerely

Ms Jessica Lobbett
Headteacher


